
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Tavarez, Ike [lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Tuesday,'September 13, 2011 10:12 AM : 

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Bob Ballard (bobby_ballard@nm.blm.gov) 
Cc: carlos perdomo; Cowboy; Grubbs, Robert 
Subject: W/K Land Company - Southern California 14 Federal #1, Eddy County - Remediation 

•Notification 

W/K Land Company 
Southern California 14 Federal #1 
Unit H, Section 14, Township 19 South, Range 30 East 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Mike and Bob, 

Tetra Tech is preparing to start the soil remediation on the above reference site on Wednesday (9-14-
11). Sorry for the short notice, the contractor called and the equipment became available for 
tomorrow. Due to the dense caliche formation, Tetra Tech will supervise the removal of 
approximately 2.0' of soil from the spill area using a backhoe. Once completed, the excavation 
bottom will be sampled for TPH, BTEX and chlorides. Tetra Tech will also perform field chlorides for 

evaluation. Based on the field chlorides, backhoe trenches may be installed to define the chloride 
impact, if necessary. The excavation will be left open until the results are evaluated. In addition, 
the contractor has inspected both tanks onsite and found no fluid inside the tanks. Prior to 
excavating the soil, the ieaking tank will be moved to access the impacted soil under the tank. Tetra 
Tech will also notify you during each phase ofthe remediation project for inspection ofthe site. We 
will notify you on any schedule changes or delays on the project. Let me know if you need additional 
information, thanks 

Ike Tavarez, PG | Senior Project Manager 

Mam 432 682 4559 | Fax 432 682 3946 | Cell 432 425 3878 

Ike.TavarezO.tetratech com 

Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™ 

1910 North Big Spring | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com 

PLEASE NOTE This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information Any distribution or use of this 
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
by replying to this message and then delete it from your system 
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